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28 February 2023 

 

Dear Business Partners, 

External Gift, Entertainment & Hospitality (“GEH”) Policy 

We would like to thank you for your continuous support and commitment to FGV Holdings Berhad 

(FGV). 

Nevertheless, in our efforts to maintain the highest ethics and integrity standards in all business 

relationships, FGV enforces the “External Gift, Entertainment & Hospitality Policy” which is deeply 

entrenched in our internal values. 

It is our endeavour to maintain integrity and transparency through ethical conduct. FGV Group 

wishes to request all parties who have dealings with the organisation to comply with the Policy 

and refrain from giving or sending any form of gifts, entertainment or hospitality of any value to 

any FGV employee at all times. We appreciate your kind co-operation in complying with this Policy. 

  

Once again, we thank you for your kind understanding in this matter. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

______________________________ 
Dato' Mohd Nazrul Izam Mansor  
Group Chief Executive Officer    
FGV Holdings Berhad 
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